
 

 

 

 

 
 

21st June 2022 

Year 2 Sealife Centre and Legoland Discovery Centre Visit 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

To consolidate our learning in Science (Living Things and their Habitats) and 

Geography (Australia), we have arranged a visit to the Sealife Centre and Legoland 

Discovery Centre on Thursday 7th July 2022.  

Children will be given the opportunity to study marine habitats and understand how 

animals adapt to survive in their environment through a workshop with the Sealife 

Centre team. Children will also have the opportunity to enhance their learning across 

the curriculum at the Legoland Discovery Centre.  

We will travel by train. Staff will walk the children to Bilbrook Train Station for the 

9.23am train and we will be travelling to Birmingham New Street Station. Children will 

arrive back to Bilbrook Train Station at 3.25pm so they will need to be collected from 

school at a later time of 3.45pm.    

The children should wear full school uniform but may wear sensible walking shoes 

such as trainers. As your child is entitled to a free school lunch, we are able to offer a 

simple packed lunch. However, please feel free to send your child with their own ‘treat’ 

packed lunch with 2 drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a named carrier 

bag. This can then be disposed of once we have eaten. Should you require a packed 

lunch this should be ordered at the office by 9.00am on Wednesday 29th June.   

The cost of the trip will be £24.50 which covers the cost of the train, entrance to the 

Sealife Centre, entrance to Legoland Discovery and a workshop led by the Sealife Centre 

staff. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the 

payment you are giving permission for your child to attend the visit and travel by 

train.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely     

 

Miss S Hulme/ Mrs K Kandola                                                                                              

Y2 Class Teachers 

Birches Avenue 
Codsall 

Wolverhampton 
WV8 2JG 

01902 297910 
www.birches.staffs.sch.uk 

office@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
 


